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     Monday 24th June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Summer Fair Performances

The children have been working hard in their music lessons to prepare them for performances at our school summer fair on Friday 5th July. Please complete the form below by Monday 1st July if your child would like to take part in the performances.
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=mXKZmxTBF0a5JqJbkYWZPhajwloBVFBKnetaNSgfcpZURUhJNE5KSEowUUs2WUs2VjFWVEJXMEYyVC4u
For the orchestra performance, it includes any child in year 5 and year 6 that plays the violin, a woodwind or brass instrument. If your child would like to perform at the open mic event (showcasing their talents such as dancing, singing etc) they will need to attend a rehearsal in school before the event. 
The DJ will announce when each group needs to meet at classroom 6C, which is to the right of the main entrance. Please bring your child promptly so that we can start each performance on time. Children do not need to wear their school uniform for the performances. 
	Year group
	Meeting time
	Performance time

	Reception singing
	5.25pm
	5.30pm

	KS1 singing
	5.40pm
	5.45pm

	Year 6 ukuleles 
	5.55pm
	6.00pm

	Signing choir (year 2 and above)
	6.10pm
	6.15pm

	Orchestra
	6.20pm
	6.30pm

	Open mic (all welcome)
	6.40pm
	6.45pm


We hope that as many children as possible can join in, as they are looking forward to performing to an audience at our summer fair. Please let me know if you have any queries.
Yours sincerely,

Miss Pointon
Music Teacher

Middlewich Primary School


Park Road


Middlewich


Cheshire


Tel: 01606 652321 
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